
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter to support placing Nurtec ODT on Nevada State Medicaid preferred drug list.  
Nurtec ODT is a great addition in the acute treatment of migraine and my patients would greatly benefit 
from a new treatment option. 

I am a Neurologist who has been in private practice treating migraine patients for over 25 years. 
Migraine is one of the most debilitating diseases in head pain and associated symptoms. Patients are 
seeking a treatment that will treat the symptoms and allow them to return to normal activity, this is 
what Nurtec ODT can do for patients. Unlike triptans, Nurtec ODT has been studied and shown to be 
safe in patients with Coronary Artery Disease and those with risk factors for Atherosclerosis. 

Having Nurtec ODT approved on Medicaid would improve the quality of life for these patients and 
reduce their time off work.  In addition, it would potentially reduce Urgent Care visits and ER visits. 

Thank you for your consideration.   

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Sullivan, MD 




